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Gentlemen: 

SPORTING ARMS-AMMUNITIO N-TARC>ETS-TRAPS 

BRIDGEPORT. CONNECTICUT 06602 

February 11, 1980 

TELrP"410N E 

~03•333·1112 

A few Model 700 Center Fire rifles of recent manufacture 
were shipped from our Ilion, New York factory that were not up to 
Remington quality standards. We feel these guns may have a safety 
related problem. They should not be used prior to our inspection. 

Through tracing these guns; it was determined that some of the 
guns in question were sent from Jerry's Sport Center to your location. 
The specific guns in question are indicated on the attached sheet. 

For Guns In Your Inventory 

For these guns still remaining in your inventory, 
please return them, freight collect, to: 

Remington Arms company, Inc. 
Attn: D. J, sanita 
Ilion, New York 1335~ 

Mr. Sanita has been alerted to expect your shipment. 
He will inspect the guns to ensure they mett our high 
standards and wilf return them to you within five days 
after they are received. 

For Guns That Have Been Sold 

If you have already sold the guns in question, 
please indicate to whom they were sold so that we can 
make further contact. 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience this has caused you and 
will naturally reimburse you for the freight expense of returning 
the guns • 

• 
Thank you for your support of Remington products. 

Sincerely, 
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Dear Mr. 

REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY. [NC. 

SPORllNG ARMS-AMMUNITION· TARGETS ·TRAPS 

BRIDGEPORT. CONNECTICUT 06602 

·Februnry 21, 1980 

1'('- r"'NOH C. 

f03·33l·lllZ 

Thank you for your recent purchase of a Remington Model 700 
rifle. 

Several Model 700 rifles of current manufacture were shipped 
from our Ilion, New York plant that were not up to Remington quality 
standards. Through the cooperation of your local Best Products 
store in Lynchburg, the gun in question {#A6779908) was traced to 
your purchase. · 

Your gun is suspected of having a safety related problem. 
Do not use the gun prior to our inspection. Please return your 
rifle to: 

Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Attn: D. J •. Sanita 
Ilion, New·York 13357 

Mr. Sanita has been alerted to expect your gun within the next 
several weeks. He will ensure your gun meets our high standards 
and will ship it to you within two days after we receive it. 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience this has caused you and 
will naturally reimburse you for the freight expense of returning 
the gun. 

Thank you for choosing a Model 700 and for your support of 
Remington products. 

PllH:caf 

cc: D. J. Sanito 

Sincerely, / · a. ,r-v1/) ··~--,,1 
(/_~~ ~ye:z4~·~= 

Pnul II. llolmberq 'f' 
Marketing M~nagcr 
Fireurms 
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